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Good afternoon,

At the January 11, 2022 regular meeting, Council for the Town of Grand Valley passed the following
motion:

2022-01-09

Moved by S Miles, Seconded by P Latam

BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council support the Multi-Municipal Turbine Working Group in their request
for ongoing monitoring of operation of wind turbines with public reporting of the results of
inspections and remedial actions ordered to address faults identified;

AND FURTHER directs staff to provide a copy of this resolution to the Ministry of Environment,
Conservation and Parks, the Multi-Municipal Wind Turbine Working Group and all municipalities in
Dufferin County.

CARRIED

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,
Sabrina VanGerven

Sabrina VanGerven, CHRP

v Deputy Clerk/Communications Coordinator
Town of Grand Valley | 5 Main Street North, Grand Valley, ON L9W 5S6

Tel: (519) 928-5652 | Fax: (519) 928-2275 | svangerven@townofgrandvalley.ca
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